

Your Information:

Please mail to:

Lord Hill Park Advocates 1429 Avenue D, #165 Snohomish, WA 98290

Lord Hill Regional Park is one of our community's greatest assets. Your gift helps us protect our beloved park from the threats of overuse, lack of funding, pollution, and much more.

Address: Additional Address Line: _____ City: _____ State/Province: _____ Postal/Zip Code: _____ Email: Gift Amount: □ \$25 □ \$35 □ \$50 □ \$100 □ Other Amount \$_____ ☐ Yes, I would like to receive LHPA's email newsletter (please be sure to include your email address above). If your company has a matching gift program, please ask your human resources or personnel office for the appropriate forms and guidelines. Thank you for helping protect our park! Lord Hill Park Advocates is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and contributions are deductible for federal income tax purposes to the extent allowed by law.

Enclose your donation and mail to:

Lord Hill Park Advocates 1429 Avenue D, #165 Snohomish, WA 98290